Ms. Allyson Rooney,
Senior Staff Officer,
Housing Administration,
South Dublin Co. Council,
County Hall

Tallaght

Dublin 24

Our Ref: 1/08/27

Dear Ms. Rooney,
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Your Ref: Date: 2™ July 2014

I refer to your letter of 25" March in relation to a request for a shelter on the Brookfield Road,

Tallaght.

Firstly, I apologise for the delay in responding to you on this issue.

Due to a lack of capital funding in recent years, Dublin Bus has been unable to upgrade much of its

bus shelter stock. We will bear in mind the site raised by the Committee when future funding

becomes available.

Paddy Dé}herty,
Chief Executive.
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